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Completion of Multi-Use

Path on Chilliwack River

Road from Chilliwack River

Road to Bailey Road

Accessible playground

installed at the Chilliwack

Landing, designed to offer

unique play value and

experiences for children of

all ages and abilities through

Universal Design principles.

In 2023, replacing over 1,200

orange HPS lights with new,

more visible LED lights

throughout the City. 

Partnered with Chilliwack

Healthier Community and

Stó:lō Service Agency to

host an educational event

about First Nations and Métis

cultures. Also supported by

Chilliwack Community

Services and Chilliwack

Métis Association. Provided letters of support

for Chilliwack Chamber of

Commerce in their

application for the Regional

Community to Community

Program funding through

UBCM. Under the grant, City

staff are eligible to receive

additional training.

Participated in Indigenous

Cultural Safety Training by

the Chilliwack Chamber of

Commerce under the C2C

program, led by Len Pierre

at LenPierreConsulting.com

in March 2023.

Accessibility
Three new audible

pedestrian crossings added

in 2022.

Over 10 new Bulldog

“Beeping” style push buttons

installed at intersections in

2022. 

New addition at City Hall

built to meet or exceed

current accessibility

standards.

Staff are reviewing 2040 OCP

Design Guidelines for

common amenity areas

within multi-unit

developments to ensure

Universal Design principles

are used for playground

areas

Inclusive events and

activities continue to be

funded through the

Neighbourhood Grant

Program and Community

Development Initiatives

funding, including funding

for the annual Pride Festival,

and the 2023 Streams free

Spring Feast and Dinner. 
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